
Dear All, 

Please note that due to an unforeseen technical issue, the recording of “Introduction to 

Cosmology 1/3” given by Sergey Sibiryakov, will not be able to be published. 

You might get a feeling of the lecture's content by watching the recording of the 2018 lecture given 

by Paolo Creminelli, under the following link.  

The recording of the two other lectures by Sergey Sibiryakov are regularly available. 

We apologise for the inconvenience. 

Best regards, 

Summer Student Team on behalf of Summer Student Lecture Programme Committee Chairs 

https://cds.cern.ch/record/2631778

